CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

Revelation Christian Academy is thrilled to present their 2025 Dr. Arthur J. McMillion, Jr., Inaugural
Memorial Golf Tournament on Saturday, August 23, 2025, at Heron Lakes Golf Course. This
tournament will be an annual event to honor the life and legacy of Dr. Arthur J. McMillion, Jr. Save
the date!

Dr. McMillion, affectionately known as Dr. Mac, was a highly respected humanitarian not only in the
city of Mobile where he resided but also, nationally and globally. Dr. Mac served his community as a
successful dentist, missionary and evangelist. He started his career with the Mobile County Board
of Health as well as with Dr. Roy before opening his own successful practice. He was the first African
American to serve as the president of the Mobile Area American Dental Association. Dr. McMillion
also completed many trips to other countries to provide dental services as part of his Christian
mission.

Dr. McMillion was an enthusiastic competitor in everything in which he participated. He was an
incredible bowler, Scrabble player and an avid golfer. Dr. McMillion was a long- time member of the
Gulf City Golfers, Inc., and was admired by many. Help us spread the word as we anticipate hosting
this honorable event filled with fun, food, and excitement! Memories will be made!

We hope that you will consider participating by sponsoring the breakfast and/or lunch hour of this
event. As a sponsor, your organization will receive visibility through promotional material and
signage while directly benefiting the advancement of Revelation Christian Academy.

Tax deductible contributions can be made payable to Revelation Christian Academy, (EIN #57-
0891062), 1805 Duval Street, Mobile, Alabama, 36606. For additional information, please feel free
to contact our school at (251) 473-2333 or visit our website at www.revelationchristian.org.

Please secure your sponsorship and registration before July 28, 2025 to take advantage of early
promotional opportunities. We are excited about this opportunity to honor Dr. McMillion with the
hopes of benefitting a child’s education. Thank you in advance for your participation.

Partners in Education,

Patrice A. Casher,

Executive Director
pcasher@revelationchristian.org
(251) 473-2333
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